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Rules Committee,

Our US Constitution says, "one person, one vote! " It has been a HUGE MISTAKE to mess
with that!

The Electoral College is a disaster!

In my opinion, it is a violation of our Constitution, to gerrymander votes by states, under the
guise of their populations are not equal!

Hillary Clinton WON the popular vote! Yet a CORRUPT BUSINESS MAN with NO CLUE how

to govern, a PENCHANT FOR LYING and CLUELESS about hot to GOVERN is now showing

us his supreme skills in HOW TO DESTROY OUR GOVERNMENT'S RESPONSIBILITIES TO
IT'S PEOPLE!

Restore our political RIGHT to VOTE with the WINNER actually WINNING by the WILL OF
THE PEOPLE, not CORRUPT CANDIDATES WHO HAVE TWISTED THIS TO THEIR
ADVANTAGE!

Gloria Guenther
a.guenther@comcast.net

4405 SE Center Street

Portland Oregon , Oregon 97206
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